4th March 2015
Dear Parent/Carer
After School Club

I know many parents and carers are either in work or would like to extend their hours of work and are limited due to childcare arrangements locally.

I have been in contact with a provider of after school clubs in some Perth and Kinross schools to see if we could arrange one at Breadalbane Academy.  Kari Cowan currently runs After School Clubs in Stanley, Murthly, Tulloch and Pitlochry.  After speaking to Kari, she would be keen to run an after school club here in Breadalbane if there was enough interest.

The club would run from Monday to Friday from 3.30pm to 6.00pm with a set fee of £12.50 for each evening, there would be a 10% discount for siblings.  I am currently investigating the possibility of Holiday Clubs also.

If you are interested, I would be grateful if you could complete the tear off slip below and return it to the class teacher by Friday 13th March so that we can take this forward.
Yours faithfully,

Mrs L Swan
Head Teacher
-----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
I would be interested in enrolling my child / children (please delete appropriately) in an After School Club. 

If you have more than one child for whom after school care would be required, please state how many ________________
Your name (Block Capitals, please)__________________________________________

Your contact number / email address________________________________________

Please ensure you reply by Friday 6th of March.
